



1533 Point Nepean Road ROSEBUD WEST VIC 3940 (03) 5982 2800



OUARTER 4 : 2019

# **Newsletter**

Welcome to our last newsletter for 2019. Hard to believe another decade starts in just a couple of months time. We've been busy little bees here at Rosebud Dental Group and want to share what we've been up to.

### **NEW DOORS**

We're really excited about our new automated doors. They make entry into the clinic so much easier. The site management are also organising for a few concrete repairs on site and we've requested that this include filling in the instep for the entry mat. This will make it even easier and safer, particularly for people with walking aids.

**Before** 





After





## **CYNERGEX FIRST AID**

Every year we do a first aid training day. We feel this is really important in our field and it was interesting to hear that there were a few medical emergencies in dental clinics in Australia in the past year. We hope that it never happens to us and our patients but if it does we feel that we are prepared.





## RECYCLING AT RDG

We have sent off our first lot of oral health waste our patients have been bringing in for recycling to Terracycle.

We encourage you all to hang onto your tooth-brushes,



toothpaste

tubes, floss containers and any associated packaging and bring them into RDG at your next appointment so they can be sent off for recycling.

There are heaps of recycling initiatives through Terracycle, you may find one that would be suitable for your workplace or home.

There are the free programs and there are also the Terracycle Zero Waste Boxes which allow you to recycle almost every type of waste.

https://www.terracycle.com/en-AU

We also sell bamboo toothbrushes and have just started to order in bamboo piksters!!

Bamboo Piksters





# **MERRY CHRISTMAS**

Over the Christmas and New Year period our opening hours will be as follows:

Tuesday 24th December—Open
Wednesday 25th December—Closed
Thursday 26th December—Closed
Friday 27th December—Open
Saturday 28th December—Closed
Sunday 29th December—Closed
Monday 30th December—Open
Tuesday 31st December—Open
Wednesday 1st January—Closed
Thursday 2nd January—Open

Between Christmas and New Year we do try and hold most of the days free for emergencies, if you have a dental emergency during this period we advise that you call first thing in the morning for appointments.

We'd like to take this opportunity to wish all of our patients a very Merry Christmas and a safe and happy new year and say thank-you for your continued support this past year. We look forward to 2020 with excitement and anticipation of what it may bring here at RDG.



